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To whom it concerns

First thank you for the opportunity that allows me to express my views.

It is good that you and I sincerely hope all councils will look at this problem.

In my opinion our planning department have caused a decline to our living standards caused by lack of consideration
to parking spaces.

| believe in the following

1 parking space for each bedroom (garages should not be considered as they are rarely used for cars) On
developments, street parking should not be allowed on main routes, creating secondary roads for housing (this of
course would not be welcomed by developers but believe the long term impact on the environment would be
considerable) Visitor spaces should be considered on secondary housing roads.

Hoping you will consider my views and once again thank you for allowing me to do so.

Best regards

Sent from my iPhone



